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26th May, 1926.

Doctor A. S. Laœb,
Dept, of Physical HdLuoc tion,
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Lamb,

v"ith reference to your letter of 

the 23rd instant- to Sir Arthur Currie, 

the Assistant Physical Director 

Coach, I think it would he far better if 

your Committee were to make

concerning 

and Assistant Bugby 

you and

your own decision irres- 

I do not think he should 

upon at present to worry over too many

Although he is out driving to-day, 

he will not undertake any business for the next week

pective of the Principal ; 

be called 

College matters.

or so.

On this account, if there is any 

urgency in the matter, it seems to me you had better 

go ahead.
Very cordially yours,

Acting Principal.
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